
Bargaining Update – December 16, 2022 

On Thursday, December 15 and Friday, December 16, the representatives for Munson Medical Center 

(MMC) and the Michigan Nurses Association (MNA) met in person for our fourth bargaining session.   

We had collaborative and productive discussions, where we continued to exchange proposals and 

counter proposals on non-economic issues. 

On Friday, we met for a prolonged and productive conversation about floating and the parties’ concerns 

about floating. 

We also agreed to add three additional days of bargaining in the spirit of collaboration and the goal of 

obtaining a ratified contract before February 14, 2023. 

The next collective bargaining session is scheduled for January 4 – 5, 2023. We look forward to further 

discussions with the MNA in the new year. 

 

 

 


